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27.01.25: 11:00 - 23:00 Y4 @ Young Voices 

concert. 

28.01.25: 19:30 CAPOW meeting @ Salts pub. All 

welcome. 

29.01.25: Chinese New Year menu.  

30.01.25: 09:00 Reception Faith Presentation in 

school. Parents welcome. 

30.01.25: 15.30 Current Y4 parental residential 

meeting for when in Y5. Current Pine and Ash. 

07.02.25: NSPCC Number Day. Info below. 

11.02.25: Internet Safety Day. 

17th - 21st Feb: Half term. 

25.02.25: Reception: Height, Weight & Hearing check 

(Info emailed to you on 17/01). 

25.02.25: Swimming sessions commence for Y5. 

Every Tuesday PM. 

06.03.25: World Book Day - more info in weeks to 

come.  

On Friday 7th February, Wycliffe will be taking part in NSPCC's 

Number Day 2025. Children can come 

to school dressed in anything related 

to numbers. Exciting activities are 

planned for the school day. Families 

will be asked to make a donation and 

all funds raised will go to the NSPCC.   

ATTENDANCE: 

95.8% 

Our goal is 

97% 

THIS WEEK’S               

HOUSEPOINT 

WINNERS: 

 LAST WEEK’S ATTENDANCE   

OAK 98.6% 

ASH 97.3% 

YEW 96.8% 

HAZEL 96.1% 

MAPLE 93.7% 

CHESTNUT 99.3% 

ROWAN 92.9% 

ELM 91.9% 

CHERRY 98.6% 

PINE 97.0% 

WILLOW 94.3% 

LAUREL 93.3% 

CEDAR 95.7% 

 

Internet Safety Day is on February 11th. At school, children will engage in various activities to learn about staying safe 

online. The theme is: "Is it too good to be true?" Mr. Stirk is holding a competition for the best poster about Internet 

safety, which children can create at home. You can either make your poster by hand or use your IT skills. 7 winning 

posters will be chosen for your chance to be a staff member for the day! Mr. Stirk looks forward to seeing these and 

displaying them at school. Please hand your posters to Mr Stirk or the office before February 11th.  

HIRST WOOD 



Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

We invite you to produce something based on 
our Christian Value, that we can display in 

school e.g. art work, models, a song etc. 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE THIS HALF 

TERM IS: 
What is hope? Is it an idea, a 
feeling, a virtue? Something 

else? 
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Musa in 

Reception has 

been working 

hard on his 

Phonics and 

Arabic Alphabet 

and received a 

certificate for 

this. Keep up the 

good work 

Musa! 

Calling all Parent/Carers!! 

Do you work in a STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering or Maths) 

career? Would you be interested in coming 

into school and sharing / talking / 

informing some of our pupils about your 

work? We would like to make our Science 

Week (10th - 15 March) really interactive 

this year. Ideally You would only need to 

give up an hour of your time. If you are 

interested, please speak to Mrs Docherty or 

contact the office. Many Thanks. 

 

Eddie C 

Wycliffe Book Club 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to 
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/wycliffe/digital-book-
club to browse the latest books and order online. For 
every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our 
school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by April 4th, 2025. 

Zlata K 

Joni S (Ash) 

Stanley W 

A lovely message from a 

grandparent who assisted 

us on the Reception trip to 

The Deep last week: 

What a great day out this 

was.  

Helping in the Reception class 

as a designated adult was a 

complete joy.  

The children were well 'turned 

out' well behaved and 

although very excited and 

allowed freedom they all did 

as they were told. My four -

Sabira, Jack, Maher and Olive 

were also very cute, having 

little hands in mine is very 

special. 

The Deep did not disappoint, 

Green Saw Fish, Sharks, 

Moray Eels and Penguins to 

name a few and I was as 

much in my element as the 

children were.  

Miss Jukes, Miss Roche and 

Mrs Khan were a credit to the 

school. 

Thank you for the 

opportunity. 

B’FAST & OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB BOOKING 

Please ensure you are booking sessions 

for your child(ren) on ParentPay. We are 

currently up to maximum numbers in 

both clubs, so booking early is essential 

to ensure you get a place for your child. 

Also, if you do not need a session, please 

cancel it so that it will allow someone 

else to have the space. We do not want to 

have to start turning people away for 

not booking, so please make sure ses-

sions are booked in advance.  

Thank you.  

Y6 Grow a £1 challenge. 

Some children have decided to hold 

a stall to grow their £1’s in the 

playground after school to raise 

money for their Y6 Production. Here 

are the dates: 

31.01.25: Bake Sale. 

07.02.25: Guess how many sweets 

in the jar. 
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Wren B Joseph E 


